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Ool. W. Bovey,

Assistant to the Principal

My dear Bovey,
R. Francis Williams

The subject of this letter, Mr. Williams, was intro

duoed to me by a friend the other day and his story, I must say,

aroused my sincerest sympathy. He is at present at the Y.M.G.A.

and as I am going out of town on Monday I am sending him a note

suggesting that he call on you. I do not know if there is any

thing that can be done for him. Indeed, I do not think that any­

thing can be done by the University. It occurred to me, however,

that you might possibly know of some sort of work which he would be 

able to do in the United Service Club or some other club or similar 

institution in the city. I do not like to shift the responsibility 

in these cases to you, but Mr. Williams' case seemed to me so serious 

as to merit very careful consideration. He will probably tell you 

his story himself. If you cannot think of anything, however, I do 

not think there is anything which we can do for him at all.

Yours sincerely,

Dean


